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DATE: August 13, 2014 
 

SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes 
 

A luncheon meeting was held on Monday, August 11, 2014 at approximately 
1:15 p at Orlando City Hall, 400 South Orange Avenue, in the Sustainability 

Conference Room, prior to the 2 p City Council meeting. The commissioners 
in attendance were Commissioner Jim Gray- District 1, Commissioner Tony 

Ortiz- District 2 and Commissioner Robert Stuart- District 3.  
 

The topics discussed during the meeting were:   
 

1) Workshop presentation regarding Tinker Field 

2) 2014-2015 Budget 

a. Commissioners’ Budgets 

b. Neighborhood Watch Liaison positions 

3) Orlando Venues, focusing on the recent announcement to re-locate 

the Major League Soccer stadium site westward.   

  

The meeting concluded at approximately 1:45 p. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
  
Jessica Stead  

  

Jessica Stead 
 


